
Code of Conduct for Students: Return to school from Tuesday June 16th  

This is a summary of the rules and expectations that you must follow in order 

to keep yourselves, your family and friends, and indeed everybody in our 

school community safe in these strange times. 

Before school (at home): 

• If you feel ill in any way, but particularly if you have any one of these 

symptoms: high temperature, a new, continuous cough or if you lose 

your sense of smell or taste, tell your parents or carers, and STAY AT 

HOME. DO NOT come into school. Follow government advice and 

guidance. 

• Wash your hands as you leave your house. 

• Be Prepared. You MUST bring your OWN equipment: 

✓ pencil case containing the basics; pens, pencils, ruler etc NB You 

CANNOT borrow any equipment from ANYONE. 

✓  a full water bottle - you CANNOT refill it at school. 

✓ your mobile phone – to be used under direction of the teacher 

ONLY. 

On the way to school: 

• Do NOT arrange to meet with friends before school.  You must continue 

to socially distance as per government advice. 

• Do NOT walk to school with your friend(s). You must continue to socially 

distance as per government advice. 

• You MUST walk directly from home to school – visiting shops, relatives, 

friends etc will increase the risk of spreading COVID 19. 

On arrival at school: 

• Go to your designated waiting area (you will be informed where this is) 

and stand sensibly on the markings painted on the floor. These are 

spaced in order to keep you a safe distance apart from others. 

• Wait quietly and sensibly and listen carefully to the member of staff’s 

instructions. 

• Switch off and put away your mobile phone. 

• Social distancing MUST ALWAYS be maintained. 

In School: 



• Use the hand sanitisers to wash your hands as you enter the building. 

• Follow staff instructions AT ALL TIMES. 

• Do NOT touch anything unnecessarily – this includes door handles, 

handrails, switches, walls etc 

• Mobile phones MUST NOT be used unless directed by a member of staff 

e.g. for learning or downloading an essential resource. 

• You will stay at your designated desk for the duration of the session – 

access to other areas of school is NOT PERMITTED. 

• A designated toilet will be available for EMERGENCY USE ONLY. 

• Remember you have been invited back to school to learn, to receive 

guidance & advice, and to be directed to new learning tasks and 

resources. Your behaviour MUST be exemplary; 

If any member of staff feels you are disrupting the learning in any way, your 

parents WILL be contacted, and you WILL be sent home. 

If any member of staff feels you are not following Health & Safety guidance, 

and therefore putting yourself or others at risk, your parents WILL be 

contacted, and you WILL be sent home. 

If the decision is made to send you home, there will be NO discussion and NO 

arguments. You MUST leave the site on request. 

 

• When the session has finished, you will be dismissed one at a time, to 

maintain social distancing. 

• You MUST leave the site promptly and go straight home. 

On the way home from school: 

• To keep yourselves and your families safe, go straight home. 

• Do NOT walk home in groups or with friends. 

At Home: 

• Wash your hands 

 

This Code of Conduct for Students is to ensure the safety of everyone. Senior 

leaders will be around the building to ensure the code of conduct is followed.  


